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Hey,
 
The information that I have is for the Orangeburg Senior Center ($1,000,000).
 
Lily
 
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
South Carolina Department on Aging
Office of the Director
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.9875
lcogdill@aging.sc.gov
 

From: Cogdill, Lily 
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 1:39 PM
To: joycegladney@schouse.gov
Subject: Earmarked Appropriations
 
Hi Joyce,
 
Thank you for taking my call today.  I am attaching the information for the earmarked funding as
discussed.  Please see the link provided below for more information.  
 
Sincerely,
 
Lily
 
https://www.admin.sc.gov/budget/earmarked_appropriations_reporting            
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Lily Cogdill
South Carolina Department on Aging
Office of the Director
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.9875
lcogdill@aging.sc.gov
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